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Last week in Reception: The children in Class 1 and Class 2 were 
so surprised when they found their playgrounds littered with 'debris'. 
Where had it come from? What had happened? They were 
investigators and decided a spaceship had crashed. They found 
scratches made by the aliens and moon rocks. One of the children 
wrote a note to them to find out if they  were ok after the crash. A 
fantastic, fun filled afternoon.

Last week in Year 6: In Maths, Year 6 have learned how to calculate 
the mean as an average. They calculated the mean length of leaves 
that they had collected, remembering that the number of leaves they 
had chosen would be the number that they divided the total by. In 
History, we have started to learn about The Tudors. Each class 
worked as a team to complete a section of a portrait of Henry VIII - 
we loved how it turned out when we joined them all together! 



Last week in Year 4: Over the last two weeks, Year 4 have been 
learning about how the Vikings made their clothes. We have 
worked extremely hard to learn how to weave ourselves! Look at 
our finished wall hangings! 

Term time holidays: As the children have experienced so much 
disruption to their education over the last 15 months, it is now 
very important that they are in school to catch up on lost learning. 
The government expects parents to organise holidays during the 
school holiday periods, therefore taking holidays in term time will 
not be authorised and could lead to a penalty notice issued by 
Cambridgeshire County Council. When you book a holiday, 
please check the holiday dates on our school website.

Dates for your diary:

31st May to 4th June - school and nursery closed for half term 
break
Monday 7th June - school and nursery re-open
Monday 28th June - start of bikeability training for Year 5
Thursday 22nd July - last day of summer term
All term dates for 2021 - 2023 are available on the school 
website.


